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Solid dosage forms are still the golden standard for
patients and the pharmaceutical industry in terms of
convenience and versatility. The current research
interest in the field of solid dosage forms spans from
formulation development of delivery systems for
improved bioavailability of poorly soluble drugs to
conversion of complex colloidal formulations, including
biologics, into solid dosage forms for oral
administration. Specific dosage forms for intraoral
administration, such as orally disintegrating tablets,
mucoadhesive tablets, and films, as well as
multiparticulate systems that can be formulated as
sprinkle products, have received great interest due to
the potential for improved patient compliance.
Furthermore, novel additive manufacturing technologies
for 2D and 3D printing are allowing a patient-centric
approach to drug delivery. From the perspective of the
pharmaceutical industry, key enabling technologies are
continuous processing, modeling, and simulation tools
and process analytical technologies. This Special Issue
has the aim of highlighting recent advances in solid
dosage forms, in terms of both formulation and
processing aspects.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Pharmaceutics (ISSN 1999-4923) is an online open
access journal on the science and technology of
pharmaceutics and biopharmaceutics. The scientific
community, the wider community and the general public
have unlimited and free access to the content as soon
as a paper is published; this open access to your
research ensures your findings are shared with the
widest possible audience. Please consider publishing
your impressive work in this high quality journal. We
would be pleased to welcome you as one of our authors.
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Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 14.9 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 3.3
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
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